
I very much support Bill HB 3318 in support of Dog Training being Exempt and allowed to occupy Agricultural Buildings.  Dog 
training supports the community and well being of everyone by incorporating more opportunities for people to train their dogs to 
better. Well trained dogs are better neighbors.  The more opportunities available, the more the public can be reached to allow 
training and education of dogs. There are many dog sports that can be offered in Rural areas if this Bill Passes.  It is a win/win for 
the community, and the public.  Thank you.   


